
SAVE OUR CHURCH

Dear neighbours,
As residents of the Parish of St. Barnabas, you may have 
already heard that St. Barnabas’ Church, Nelson Road, 
is under threat of closure.  This could not only mean 
losing another holy place of Christian worship within the 
Church of England, and an important community facility 
that has served local people for over 120 years, but also 
result in one of Gillingham’s great Victorian buildings 
being converted to more housing, or even demolished.

HOW YOU CAN HELP
Please sign the slip below and deliver to Belinda at 39 Nelson Road, or sign our online 
petition by visiting www.stbarnabasgillingham.com.

Want to do more?  If you have time, you could also enclose a letter explaining why you want 
your church to remain open.  For more information on the threat to St. Barnabas’ Church, 
and what else you could do to oppose its closure, please visit the website above or e-mail 
steven@stbarnabasgillingham.com.  If you prefer to telephone then please contact Belinda 
on 01634 579081 or Steven on 07930 753838.  

I/We, the undersigned, oppose the proposed closure of St. Barnabas’ Church, Gillingham, 
and urge the Church Commisioners to allow the congregation of St. Barnabas, along with 
the local community, a designated time period of at least 12 months to prove its greater 
long-term viability.

Signed:                                                                        Name/s:

Address: 


